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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regul ati on of Retail F orex RIN 3038-AC61

Hello,

I learned today of the regulation that is being proposed which would limit the leverage in retail forex accounts. I
am adamently opposed to this regulation. I feel that we should be free to choose the amount and type of
leverage that suits our individual appetite for risk. You would be taking away our freedom of choice in this
matter. There is no reason to penalize participants in the Forex market.

Res pectfu l ly,

Chris Planinshek


